
 
  

Welcome back!  We are really happy to have you back in school and we are looking forward to the New 

Year. The New Year is a great opportunity to show everything that you’ve learned from the last year 

as well as a terrific chance to set yourself some targets / goals to reach by the end of the year.  

 

The School Day 

This term you will be able to bring in a school bag which should have your reading book, reading 

record and a water bottle (no juice please).  Remember to also bring your lunch box (if you aren’t 

having school dinners).  

 
Below is an outline of what we will be learning with the children in this autumn term:   

Subject Spring Term 1 Spring Term 2 

English Charlie and the Chocolate Factory Traditional Tales 

Maths Money & Multiplication Division & Measurement 

RE Books Thanksgiving & opportunities 

CLC Topic Why are you famous? How do we use a map? 

 
My Week at School - Each week you will be able to view information about your child’s ‘Week at 

School’. This will be sent out via Schoolcomms. The document will inform you each week of the 

different learning activities the children will be doing in Year 2.  

 
Reading 

Our expectations are for children to read a least 5 times each week. When the children have read a set 

amount of times they will receive a certificate in Achievement Assembly. Please refer to the Reading 

Letter that you received.  

 

P.E days  

Year 2’s PE days are on a Tuesday and Friday.  Please ensure that your child comes to 

school in their PE kit on that day. As the weather can be very changeable in the 

spring term, children can wear their PE tracksuits with their shorts and house colour 

t-shirt underneath. Children are to wear trainers on this day.  

 

Homework 

English and Maths – Spelling and Maths homework can be found on Ed Shed - 

https://www.edshed.com/ (There is also a Spelling Shed app). 

RE – Please complete the Gospel page in the Reading Record each week.  

CLC – Please complete 2 pieces of CLC homework by the end of the half term. They can be done in any 

order and any 2 activities can be chosen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.edshed.com/


 
 

Important dates 

 

Thursday 5th January –  Children return to school 

Friday 6th January –   Christmas Concert (Postponed from December) 

Monday 6th February -  Parents’ Evening 

Tuesday 7th February -  Parents’ Evening 

Friday 10th February -  INSET Day = No School for the children 

13th – 19th February -  Half Term 

 

Monday 20th February -  Children return to school 

Friday 17th March -  Science Dress Up Day 

Friday 31st March -   Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year Two Team 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 


